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Islamic Emirate of Afghanistan 

Supreme Court 

                General Directorate of Secretariate  

Editorial Department  

            Correspondence Section  

Date: 21 March 2022 

Circular No. 12 

 

To:  The Directorates of Supreme Court, Divisions, Appellate, and Primary Courts of 

the Islamic Emirate of Afghanistan! 

Greetings: 

On 27 February 2022, a meeting was held between His Excellency the Supreme Leader 

of the Islamic Emirate of Afghanistan and the Head of the Supreme Court and Heads 

of other different departments of the Supreme Court, in which the fourth issue 

discussed in the aforementioned meeting was; “Should all Ta’aziri decisions be sent to 

the respected Office of the Islamic Emirate or only the decisions related to murder, life 

imprisonment, Hudud, and Qisas?” The following decision has been made in such 

regard: 

((Only the finalized decisions regarding Ta’aziri murder, life imprisonment, Hudud 

and Qisas should be sent to the Office of the Islamic Emirate.)) 

The decision made in the above-mentioned meeting on the fourth issue is hereby 

extended through this circular to all the directorates of the cassation courts, divisions, 

and primary and appellate courts to act accordingly.  

Regards, 

Mufti Abdurrashid “Saeed” 

Head of the Secretariat  

Supreme Court 
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